
Effective January 1, 2014, a new law (Jenna’s Law) requires all youth coaches & 

referees to complete a concussion education course.  Please see the link below, 

the course is FREE & very simple to complete.  It only takes a few minutes. 

 

Thank you! Please contact HoopSource Basketball with any questions 

(503.512.9197). 

 

Training Video:  http://nfhslearn.com/courses/38000 

http://nfhslearn.com/courses/38000

